



21 November 2023

**Dear Families** 

I am delighted to inform you about an upcoming event that promises to be both enjoyable and a great opportunity for our form group to bond. On **Wednesday 6 December 2023**, our tutor group will be heading to **Hollywood Bowl in Crawley** after school for a fun session of bowling and an opportunity to go into the arcade area.

This outing has been organised with the aim of fostering camaraderie among our students and creating memorable experiences outside of the classroom. Bowling is not only a fantastic recreational activity but also promotes teamwork, sportsmanship, and friendly competition among peers.

After school on Wednesday 6 December 2023, please can students come to T04. We will be travelling to Hollywood Bowl, Crawley by minibus, departing Sackville School at 3.15pm and we aim to be back by 6.15pm, this is dependent on traffic.

If students wish to wear their own clothes, please could they bring appropriate comfortable clothing to change in to, non-slip shoes (if they have them), enthusiasm, and a spirit of friendly competition! If your child would like to play in the arcade area, they will need to bring some cash with them, but no more than £5.00.

The cost per student for this trip is £15.50, which is for one game of bowling, food and travel. Please ensure that the payment is submitted by MCAS. Could you also complete the form <a href="here">here</a> for selecting the food, no later than Friday 1 December 2023.

Please remember that if your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium government grant we can use that to pay for the cost of the trip. Please get in touch with Mrs Nibloe (<a href="mailto:hnibloe@sackvilleschool.org.uk">hnibloe@sackvilleschool.org.uk</a>) if you **do not** wish us to do this.

Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be found on our website <a href="here">here</a>. Peanuts or peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit.

I am genuinely excited about this opportunity for our form group and believe it will be filled with fun, laughter, and shared memories.

Yours sincerely

Mr Treen
7KTN Form Tutor















